
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On May 21, 2025, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange sent an official document to ask 

Ocean Group Joint Stock Company to comply with the regulations on the information 

disclosure  

Reason: The Company is slow to disclose the Board resolutions and the Explanation 

of the first quarter of 2025 business results of the separate financial statements. 
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